Rosenson, Valerie

From: Alistair Johnstone SRS
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2014 12:02 PM

To: Rosenson, Valerie

Subject: Proposed Tax Increase

please distribute this e-mail to all members of the Board of Reps.

| have lived in Stamford for 22 years and all we ever see are more

and more tax increases. It has reached the stage that we cannot afford

to live in this house anymore. It has to stop. You must reduce this tax
increase to no more than the rate of inflation, 1.5 % and not the 3.5% asked.
It's time to stop asking the BOE and city departments for their wish

list and then price it. Act like responsible households do, and say this

is what we can afford and go work with it. Stand up and be responsible.

A very unhappy taxpayer,

Alistair Johnstone,

83 Rogers Road.



